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delpol@vsnl.com

From: Pranav Parashar [pranavparashar@ymail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 25, 2013 7:35 PM
To: delpol@vsnl.com; cp.bsbassi@nic.in
Cc: jtcp-ndr-dl@nic.in
Subject: Appreciation for professionalism and conduct.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Sir,

I am Capt (IN) P Parashar (Retd), have served in the Indian Navy with distinction for 
almost 30 years, presently working in the corporate sector in Gurgaon.

Sir, I wish to place on record my sincere appreciation on the professionalism and tactful,
humane conduct exhibited by Shri VIRENDRA SINGH ( Sub Inspector ) at the New Delhi 
(South), South Avenue police station on 24th Dec 2013.

Between 1400 and 1500 hrs, He handled an irate, misinformed, irrational, & egoist 
complainant against me in a most suave and professional manner upholding the glorious 
traditions of Delhi Police and at all times maintaining dignity and calm essential during 
such minor altercations and thereby saved me from being unfairly victimised.

It was refreshing to deal with him and extremely reassuring to know that our Police 
Chowkis are staffed with such mature gentlemen.

Kindly, do place this letter of genuine appreciation in his record of service and in your 
personnel records, so that he can be a beacon for others to emulate !

I wish you, the Delhi Police, and your entire staff Merry Christmas, and Best Wishes for 
the New Year ..... May you grow from strength to strength and continue to serve this 
nation well !!

Jai Hind !!

With warm regards,

Capt. (IN) P Parashar (Retd)
Mob. 9810077450

Sent from my iPad=


